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Dear Parents and Pupils,  
 

And so we come to the end of Term 1. 
 

We are looking forward to our Multi-Sports Day on Friday, I am sure that our learners are 

going to have great fun competing in the various events we have planned for them. For those 

parents who are able to join us, we hope that you enjoy watching your children. 
 

We wish our Grade 12 learners a safe journey to and from their Leadership Camp and we hope 

that they have great fun building self-confidence and self-esteem and gaining leadership and 

teamwork skills and experience.  
 
 

 

The Spell-a-thon will take place on Tuesday, 26th April 2022. 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING SPONSOR SHEETS 
Please will you return all your Sponsor Sheets by Friday 22nd April 2022.   

The money and the form are due by Friday 06th May 2022. 

 

Your support is sincerely appreciated. Encourage your child and let’s get spelling!! 

 
TRANSPORT NEEDED FOR GLENWOOD AREA 

If you can help with this, please contact the parent direct.  

Ms Maema - 071 850 0426 or 072 179 1528 

 

 
 

I wish all our learners and their families, a restful and safe holiday. If you are traveling 

anywhere, please be aware of your surroundings at all times and vigilant about your safety. In 

these times of sporadic unrest throughout our beautiful country, one can never be too careful. 
 

 
April 
 
Tues 4th  Term 2 Commences  

Thurs 13th  Easter Bonnet Parade – R25-00 More Info to follow 

Tues 26th  Spell-a-Thon More Info to follow 

 
Please check the newsletter weekly for any changes to the calendar 

Warm regards, 
 

 

 
Mrs. Wendy Hicks 
Managing Director 


